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Committee Secretary

Community Support and Services Committee,
Parliament House,

George Street, Brisbane. Old 4000

Dear Secretary,
I am writing in relation to the proposed introduction of the Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of

Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 into the Queensland Parliament.
I see not reason for the extension of these provisions, as the pandemic has reached its peak and now is
considerably diminished. We have had many other flues and Covid spread across this nation, but never before
have these measures been deemed necessary.
When there is an over reach of power of those in power, many people suffer, as they have in the past pandemic.
Many families suffered great loss which can never be repaired.

I definitely will not be voting for those who want to enforce such unnecessary powers which would cause much
suffering if they were used wrongly.

Once Australia was the land of the free, that was why so many wanted to come and make there home here. That
freedom has been sadly eroded and this proposed bill would only erode it further.

I respectfully ask if you would oppose the sanctioning of such an unnecessary law.

Kind Regareds
Cheryl Harrold,
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